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CATCHING THE BUS IN 2024

Will your child/ren be catching the bus in 2024?

If you plan on having your child catch a bus to get to College/home in 2024 or are relocating,
please complete the application for an Opal Card as per the instructions in the pdf link below.

All government buses are now operated by Transit Systems.

If you are considering using the Thomas Hassall Anglican College Private Bus Service for your
child, please ensure you have submitted your application as places are limited. It is advisable to
still submit an application for an Opal card even if there is no current public bus service. This
information is used to identify new bus routes depending on demand.

For information regards all our transport information, please refer to the website.
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https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/sports-busesjpg
https://www.transitsystems.com.au/school-bus-operator
https://www.thac.nsw.edu.au/content/current-student-transport
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/sites/default/files/2023 Term 4_parentinformation_newsletter.pdf
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